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6th September 2024 

 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
Applications are now open for the 2025 secondary school intake. 
 
To ensure you have all of the key information to support you in making this decision 

we have complied a list of our local secondary school open events below. We 

recommend that you attend open events for all of the secondary schools you are 

considering. 

 

Open Morning 

• Middlewich High School- Saturday 14th September 10.00am-12.00pm. 

Open Evenings 

• Weaverham High School- Tuesday 17th September 4.00pm - 7.30pm 

• Tarporley High School- Thursday 19th September 4.30pm - 7.30pm  

• The County High School Leftwich- Thursday 19th September 5.00pm - 7.00pm 

• Rudheath Senior Academy- Tuesday 24th September 5.00pm - 7.00pm 

• St Nicholas Catholic High School- Wednesday 25th September 6.00pm - 

8.00pm 

• Winsford Academy- Thursday 3rd October 4.30pm - 6.30pm. 

 

We also wanted to make you aware that you can make an appointment to visit the 

prospective school during the school day. Organised visits do not impact on your 

child’s attendance. Please make the school office aware in advance of any 

organised visits. 

 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      
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CW7 1JL                                                   
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The deadlines for 2025 Secondary applications are the 31st October 2024. 

Should you need any further support with completing your online application the 

family support team will be available for an application drop-in session on Thursday 

17th October 2024 8.45am-10.00am in the KS2 building. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Chloe Ashworth 

Family Support Worker 
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